
 

Office of the Mayor  I  Town of Newmarket  I  395 Mulock Drive  I  PO Box 328 STN Main  I  Newmarket, 

ON  I  L3Y 4X7 

Phone. 905-953-5300 x.2000  I  Fax. 905-953-5102  I  Email: jtaylor@newmarket.ca 

 
 
August 22, 2024 

 

Sent to: lbond@newmarketpl.ca  

Dear Lianne Bond: 

 

RE: Proclamation and Lighting Request – Public Library Week – October 20 to 

26, 2024 

 
On behalf of the Town of Newmarket Council I am pleased to recognize October 20 to 26 

as Public Library Week.  

In addition, the Riverwalk Commons and Fred A. Lundy Bridge located on Water Street 

will be illuminated in purple on October 20 to 26, 2024 from sunset until 11:00 PM.  

Thank you for submitting your request and for your contributions to the community.   
 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 

 

 
 
John Taylor 
Mayor 
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